
Report from the Chair of the Planning Committee

Since the last meeting of full council there have been two meetings of the planning 
committee held on 25thMay and 21st June 2016.
At the meeting in May there were three applications for major developments and two 
applications for minor developments.There were three further applications for other 
developments.
Also reported at this meeting was the result of an appeal  in respect of an appeal decision in 
respect of an application at Market Draton Rd Loggerheads.
The full details and all other issues on the agenda were circulated in the subsequently 
published minutes.
 
At the June meeting there were two applications for major developments,one for a minor 
development and a further one for other development.
There was the annual report on Development management performance and a report on 
planning appeal performance.
The details of these was again circulated in the subsequent minutes..
There has been one site visit by the planning committee  in respect of an application at 
Ravens Close Bignall End.


